
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I would like to register my opposition to the idea of charging for these frequencies. The 
reason for my opposition is very simple, the use of these marine frequencies is primarily to 
enhance safety. Any scheme of charges would tend to discourage mariners from using or 
even having access to (remove the radio) safety enhancing marine radio.  
 
Charging for the use of these frequencies will reduce safety: end of story. 
 
Regards 
 

Jeremy Liber 

Director of Design and Completions  
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